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The Directory, Newsletter and Website 
are  for personal use only by members of 
North East Welcomers.  They are not to 
be used for any purposes not related to 

the business of N.E.W. such as 
commercial or political purposes.  

A Word from the Co-Presidents 
While making signs to welcome home our veterans, we were talking. One of our 
members said if people would just see things in a positive light wouldn’t the 
world be a happier place. That got me thinking, we all chose to be happy or not 
on any given day. We can also choose to see the good in people and see the 
positive in a situation. Sometimes it takes a bit more effort to do this. It’s harder 
to make a change rather than make an excuse and it’s often harder to listen 
rather than to talk. This summer while we are all relaxing, think about how you 
can live your life better. Live your life, don’t let your life live you. Make choices, 
be useful, treat yourself like your friends would treat you. Enjoy your summer with happiness and positivity 
in your heart. 
 

Karen and Barb 

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL due by July 1 

The MEMBERSHIP FORM for 2023 - 2024 is included in the May newsletter. The form and check are to 

be mailed to Maureen Bucher, N.E.W. co-chair for Membership. Your payment is due before July 

1st.  Checks will be deposited after July 1st, the start of the N.E.W. financial year. 

Existing members do not need to fill out the activity selections as an online activity survey will be sent in September. 

Please re-fill out your contact information. Responses to the three questions – special skills to share, interest in a 

leadership role, and suggested possible new activities would be very appreciated. 

JUNE BOARD MEETING 
Tuesday, June 6, 2023 at 11:00 am 

  

Changeover Board Meeting 
for Old and New Board  

members 
  

Pot Luck Luncheon will be served  
provided by 2022-23 Board members 

 
Sycamore Presbyterian Church in Chapel 

11800 Mason Rd., Cincinnati, OH 45249 
 

Park in narrow lot that parallels Mason Rd. Come in 
Door #1 (Chapel Office). Turn right, go 
through double doors, past welcome 
desk. Chapel is down a short hall on 
the left. 

Announcing our 2023-24 Charity:  Madi’s House 
Madi’s House is a free, non-residential community center for young adults who are 
healing from mental illness or recovery. They are a safe place to hang out - provide fun, 
recreational activities and emotional support to foster ongoing wellness. They provide 
the missing piece after inpatient treatment, and while attending outpatient, they provide 
programming to fill idle time. They are the solution to empty free time. Madi’s House 
helps shape the path to a healthy life with art classes, games, movie nights, workout 
equipment, wellness programs, music, special events, and more! 
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Co-Presidents: 
 Barb Rozzo 513-305-8765 

 Karen White 513-774-7748 

1st Co-VP – Programs 

 Terry Brotherton 513-226-1648 

 Gwen Hrovat 513-677-1678 
2nd Co-VP – Membership  

 Maureen Bucher 513-888-8829 

 Chris Terrell 513-379-4423 

3rd VP – Activities 

 Beth Hueil 513-683-0986 
Secretary 

 Gloria Sinclair 607-727-8026 

Treasurer 

 Carolyn Plette 513-336-7889    

Advisor 

   Barb Gausmann 513-683-8614 

 Lois Borisch 513-489-0744 

 

Standing Committees 
Directory 

Ellen Soltau 513-899-5029 

Historian 

 Vicki Morris 949-813-7421 
Hospitality  

 Carol Morin 513-515-3465 

 Pat Proud 513-492-7034 

Newsletter 

 Julie McCoy 513-426-1746 
 

Publicity 
Mary Petersen 515-528-0901 

Sunshine and Shadows 
Karen White 513-774-7748 

Ways & Means    
 Lois Bobbert 859-582-5881
 Gail St. Pierre 281-384-9000 
 Marylu Torrison 513-774-0617 
Website 

 Judy Calvert 513-379-1483 
 Elaine Sharp 513-630-2450 

Welcome Coffee 

 Sharon Woodrow 513-492-8838 

 Shirley Schlueter 513-310-3138 

  

T H E  B O A R D  ( 2 0 2 2 - 2 3 )  

2nd Co-VP—Membership 
Maureen Bucher (maureenebucher@yahoo.com)    513-888-8829 
Chris Terrell (cterrell5@gmail.com)                              513-379-4423                   
 

We currently have 195 members in N.E.W.     
 
Directory Updates: 
• Anita Segreto has a new address: 220 Country Club Lane, 

Springboro, OH 45066 and a new phone: 937-550-4491. 
Email remains same. 

Historian 
Vicki Morris (purfkzn@gmail.com)          949-813-7421 

Please send pictures of your activities and groups to me.  If a 
picture of your group or activity has not been posted on 
Facebook or the website, please make a special effort to take 
pictures and send them to me so that you will be part of our 
North East Welcomers history. 

1st VP—Programs 
Terry Brotherton (tbrothe917@aol.com)          513-226-1648 

Gwen Hrovat (rhrovat@fuse.net)                        513-677-1678 

Terry and Gwen will be working over the summer planning 
our programs for next year. 

3rd VP—Activities 
Beth Hueil (bhueil21@gmail.com)                     513-683-0986 
 

We have had so many requests for Bunco.  One of our 
members has agreed to be a co-chair if we can find a partner 
for her.  She has all the club supplies and would like to begin 
in the Fall.  If you would like to be her co-chair please let me 
know. 

Directory 

Ellen Soltau (soltau@roadrunner.com)          513-899-5029 

If you would like your picture in our directory, please see 
Ellen at a General meeting. Your directory is available for pick 
up at the meeting. 

Publicity 

Mary Petersen (pmpete@icloud.com)               515-528-0901 
 

As we move into our summer months when no general 
meetings will be held, we want to encourage members to 
continually look for locations where we might spread the 
word regarding North East Welcomers. Contact Mary 
Petersen at pmpete@icloud.com or 515-528-0901 for 
business cards or flyers. 

Ways and Means 
Lois Bobbert (lbobbert2@yahoo.com)                           859-582-5881 
Gail St. Pierre (gastpierre@gmail.com)                        281-384-9000 
Marylu Torrison (mtorrison822@gmail.com)           513-774-0617 
 

A check for $6,000 was presented to May We Help at the May 
Brunch. In addition the card making workshops raised 
around $1,900 in donations that went directly to the charity. 
 
Congratulations to the May Pot of Gold winners ($32 each): 
Lois Borisch, Judy Calvert, Lois Bobbert and Mary Petersen. 
Congratulations to our Door Prize winners Jan Wethington 
and Karen White. Congratulations to our basket winner Pam 
Cox. Congratulations to the quilt winner Carol Morin. 

Sunshine and Shadows 

Karen White (whitekj91@hotmail.com)          513-774-7748 
 

A Get Well card was sent to Joyce Stottmann. A Sympathy 
card was sent to Gail St. Pierre (son). 

mailto:pmpete@icloud.com
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Arts & Entertainment Terry Brotherton 513-226-1648 
  Gloria Sinclair 607-727-8026 
A.M. Book Club Barb Gausmann 513-683-8614 
P.M. Book Club  Dawn Mowery 513-774-9544  
Breakfast & Best Sellers Judy Calvert 513-379-1483 
Come Dine with Us Karen Bastin 513-806-7173 
Discover Cincinnati Kathy Kugler 812-599-0234 
  Lois Borisch 513-489-0744 
Duo AM Donna Clark 513-444-6536 
Duo PM—2nd Weds Anna Dransman 513-932-8154  
Duo PM—3rd Weds Cindy Gerike 309-825-3457  
Evening Euchre Susan Vachon 513-293-4505 
Fiber Arts Group Marian Herman 513-305-2154 
  Dee McCauley 217-299-1218 
Gardening Pat Proud 513-492-7034 
Happy Hour Honeys Bernice Bingman 513-300-9045 
  Paulette Kreiner 513-504-7929 

Hassie Carol Hadsell 513-583-9547 
International Lunch Karen Bastin 513-806-7173 
Mah Jongg  
 Wednesday Mary Dooley 513-505-8195 
 2nd Friday Refresh Carol Hadsell 513-583-9547 
Movie Matinee (Fri) Pam Sykes 847-710-4016  
Out to Lunch Terri Suter 954-655-2778 
Pickleball Trish Tagariello 513-236-1804 
Pot Luck Lunch  Dawn Mowery 513-774-9544  
Quilting Sharon Rose  815-316-9792 
Thursday Walkers Lois Bobbert 859-582-5881 
  Sharon Woodrow 513-492-8838  
Wine and Dine Anna Dransman 513-932-8145 
  Renée Walker-Tong  513-697-7451
  Linda Hogan 513-470-3506  
  Ruth Blackwell 513-236-4174 

A C T I V I T Y  C H A I R S  

P.M. Book Club 
Dawn Mowery (dmowery11@fuse.net)         513-774-9544 
 
PM book club will not meet again until Sept.14th.   

Book Groups 
A.M. Book Club 

Barb Gausmann (gausmannd@fuse.net)        513-683-8614 
 

The A.M. Book Club will review Horse: A Novel by Pulitzer 
Prize winning author Geraldine Brooks. This historical fiction 
book is about a present day Smithsonian scientist and an art 
historian who find connections with the 19th C. record setting 
thoroughbred racehorse Lexington.  Jane Nocito will lead us 
on June 16. We meet at 10am at the Symmes branch library. 
All are welcome. 

Breakfast & Best Sellers 
Judy Calvert (Judy.Calvert@ME.com)                513-379-1483          
 

We will not be meeting in June.  

In July, we will be reviewing The IT Girl by Ruth Ware.  

https://www.goodreads.com/book/show/59345249-the-it-
girl?ref=nav_sb_ss_1_7  

I am looking for someone to lead the July discussion. If you 
haven’t volunteered yet, please consider taking a turn. 

We will meet Wednesday, July 19th at 9:00 am at Frisch’s 
12150 Mason Montgomery Rd. 

Happy reading!! 

2022-2023 Charity 

Website 
Judy Calvert (Judy.Calvert@ME.com)              513-379-1483          

Elaine Sharp (elainesharpcinci@gmail.com)    513-630-2450 
   

N.E.W. Website: http://northeastwelcomers.com 

N.E.W. Facebook page: https://
www.facebook.com/groups/NEWelcomer/ 

  

The North East Welcomers (N.E.W) website has information about the club 
and how to join and become a member, club history, charities that we have 
supported, calendar events, list of all the club activities and club photo 
albums. For members only to access password protected documents on the 
website like the “Newsletter and the General Meeting minutes” use the 
password “friends” to view these two documents. N.E.W. website no longer 
requires a member to join the website as all the information except the 
password protected documents can be viewed online.  

Welcome Coffee 
Sharon Woodrow (Cwoodrow@cinci.rr.com)  513-492-8838 

Shirley Schlueter (Schlueter2@cinci.rr.com)  513-310-3138 
 

Our next Welcome Coffee will be held in October, 2023 for 
new members. 

https://hangouts.google.com/?action=chat&pn=%2B13098253457&hl=en&authuser=0
https://www.goodreads.com/book/show/59345249-the-it-girl?ref=nav_sb_ss_1_7
https://www.goodreads.com/book/show/59345249-the-it-girl?ref=nav_sb_ss_1_7
http://northeastwelcomers.com
https://www.facebook.com/groups/NEWelcomer/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/NEWelcomer/
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Duo PM—3rd Weds 
Cindy Gerike (VBNE1@fuse.net)         309-825-3457  

 
This is the second PM Duo/Super Samba held on the 3rd 
Wednesday of the month at 6:30 p.m.  The hostess will set the 
maximum number of players.  Players can participate in 
either this group or both groups of Duo PM. 
  
The group is open to NEW members.  A knowledge of canasta 
is helpful.  At this time, anyone new and interested in joining 
this group will be placed on the groups sub list.  Call Cindy if 
you are interested in being added to the sub list or learning to 
play. 
 
In June, we will meet on June 21st at 6:30 p.m.  Pam Cox will 
be hosting at her home at 3552 Twenty Mile Way, 
Loveland.  If you would like to play, please contact Pam at 
513-300-0082 cell pmc5@fuse.net. 

2nd Friday Mah Jongg Refresher 
Carol Hadsell (chadsell@mtdiablo.com)          513-583-9547 
 

Refresher Mah Jongg will NOT play in June, July or 
August. Have a great summer. 

Hassie 
Carol Hadsell (chadsell@mtdiablo.com)          513-583-9547 

 
Hassie will NOT play in June, July or August. Have a great 
summer.  

Wednesday Mah Jongg 
Mary Dooley (jmd.doc@fuse.net)                        513-505-8195 
 

We play at Marion’s Pizza in Mason at 6176 Snider Road (at 
Tylersville Road).  Meet & Greet at 12:30, play at 1 pm.  You 
must buy lunch or any menu item to play.  You must be  
vaccinated to play in this group. 
 

We draw tiles to determine the tables, then let the person 
who is East choose to play walls or stacks on their turn.  This 
is fair and makes sure we play with different ladies each 
week. 

Cards & Games 
Duo AM 

Donna Clark (dmclark3000@gmail.com)      513-444-6536  
 

We play a form of Canasta called Super Samba and our group 
meets the 4th Thursday of the month, beginning at           
11:00 a.m. The hostess provides the meeting 
place, drinks, snacks, and dessert. Whether you have played 
Canasta in the past or not, Super Samba is easy to learn. 
 
In June we will meet on Thursday, June 22th at the home of 
Donna Clark, 1218 Autumn Ridge Dr., Lebanon, OH 
45036. The meeting will start at 11:00 a.m. and is limited 
to eight ladies who have COVID vaccination. If you want to 
play in June, please RSVP directly to Donna 
at dmclark3000@gmail.com or text 513-444-6536. Please 
bring a Brown Box lunch.  
 
NOTE:  If you are interested in learning how to play Super 
Samba or joining the group, contact Donna Clark 
at dmclark3000@gmail.com  or text 513-444-6536. 

Duo PM—2nd Weds 
Anna Dransman (adransman@aol.com)         513-932-8154 

 
We play a card game called Duo/Super Samba the 2nd 
Wednesday of the month at 6:30 pm.  It’s a version of canasta, 
about four generations removed.   A knowledge of canasta is 
helpful. Call Anna if you are interested in joining the group or 
learning to play.   
 
This group will meet next on June 14th at 6:30 p.m.  Ann 
Schwanekamp will host at her home at 7300 Dearwester 
Drive #332, Cinti 45236 (this is Ann's new address at the 
"Seasons"). 
 
If interested in playing in June, please contact Ann at           
513-600-1384 or annschwan78@gmail.com. 

Evening Euchre 
Susan Vachon (susan@jsvachon.org)               513-293-4505 
 

 

Evening Euchre will be taking a break for the months of 
June, July and August.  I will be contacting everyone in 
September to see who is interested in playing. Please contact 
me if you would like to be added to the list. 

mailto:chadsell@mtdiablo.com
mailto:chadsell@mtdiablo.com
mailto:dmclark3000@gmail.com
mailto:dmclark3000@gmail.com
mailto:annschwan78@gmail.com
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Dining 
Come Dine with Us 

Karen Bastin (karen.bastin62@gmail.com)   513-806-7173 

 
Due to a lack of interest, this group will be discontinued. 

Pot Luck Lunch 
Dawn Mowery (dmowery11@fuse.net)   774-9544 
 

 
Barb Gausmann is hosting the next Pot Luck Lunch on 
Monday, June 12 at 11:30am.  She has suggested a salad 
lunch.  So whether it be green, potato or broccoli use your 
imagination and whip up your favorite salad and we'll see 
you at Barb's on the 12th. Please let Barb know you are 
coming and what you are bringing 513-708-3393 
or gausmannd@fuse.net. 

Wine and Dine 
Anna Dransman           513-932-8154 
Rene'e Walker-Tong  513-697-7451 
Linda Hogan                  513-470-3506 
Ruth Blackwell             513-236-4174 

 
Wine and Dine has nothing currently planned for June.  If 
something is planned, an email will be sent to those on the 
Wine and Dine list. 

International Lunch Bunch 
Karen Bastin (karen.bastin62@gmail.com)   513-806-7173 
 

Join us as we eat our way around the world. 
This month we're heading to France! 

 
Tuesday June 27th at 11:30 am 
Luca Bistro - Le Petit Francais 

934 Hatch St, Cincinnati/Mt. Adams, OH 45202 
Phone: 513-621-5822 

 
Menu: https://www.lucabistro.com/menus/#lunch 
 
If you wish to carpool from Harper's Point, please let me know 
and I will start a list. 
RSVP to Karen Bastin at 513-806-7173 or 
Email: karen.bastin62@gmail.com by Friday June 23rd. 
 
As always, the more the merrier! 

Please remember to  
silence your cellphones  

during meetings & activities. 

Out to Lunch 
Terri Suter (terrisuter@gmail.com)                 954-655-2778 

Out to Lunch will be dining on June 8, 2023 
At Noon (12:00 PM) 

 
The Birch 

702 Indian Hill Rd. 
Terrace Park, OH 45174 

Happy Hour Honeys 
Bernice Bingman (bbingman@gmail.com)  513-300-9045 

Paulette Kreiner (chocolatemoose51@gmail.com) 513-504-7929 
 

Wednesday, June 21st at 4:30 pm 
  

Monkey Bar & Grille 
7837 Old 3C Hwy 

Maineville, OH  45039 
513-781-4246 

 

Good food, good company......hope to see you then! 

mailto:gausmannd@fuse.net
https://www.lucabistro.com/menus/#lunch
mailto:karen.bastin62@gmail.com
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Fiber Arts Group 
Marian Herman (marian.herman@gmail.com) 513-305-2154 
Dee McCauley (mccauleydelores@yahoo.com) 217-299-1218 
 

Beginning in June, the Fiber Arts group will combine with the 
Quilting group for the meeting on the first Tuesday of the 
month (June 6) and will meet at the home of Sharon Rose 
from 1:00 – 3:00 pm. The third Tuesday of the month        
(June 20) we will continue to meet at the Mason Library 
from 2:00 - 4:00 pm. 

Pickleball 
Trish Tagariello (trishtagariello16@gmail.com)   513-236-1804 

 
Beginner Pickleball will play on Tuesday, June 6th 
and 20th 
 
We play each 1st and 3rd Tuesday at 10am 
Lever Park, 114 Heidelberg Dr, Loveland, OH 45140. 

Quilting Group 
Sharon Rose (theartisticquilter@gmail.com)    815-316-9792 

 
NEW Quilting will meet on Tuesday, June 6th at my house 
from 1pm to 3pm.  I encourage everyone in the group to 
attend, if possible, to discuss the future of the group.  We will 
be discussing whether to continue, merge with another 
group or disband entirely.  Also, if the group decides to 
continue, we will discuss making a quilt or wallhanging for 
NEW to raffle off at the Christmas 2023 meeting.  Each 
member who is interested could make a block to include in 
the whole.  If you have any questions or concerns please let 
me know.  Sharon Rose 2910 E Cove Ct, Maineville, OH 
45039 theartisticquilter@gmail.com. 

Thursday Walkers 
Lois Bobbert (lbobbert2@yahoo.com)                         859-582-5881 
Sharon Woodrow (Cwoodrow@cinci.rr.com)           513-492-8838   
 

Have you been thinking of putting on your walking shoes 
and joining the Thursday Walkers?  We enjoy fresh air, great 
exercise walking on flat surface and wonderful 
friendship.  JUNE BEGINS OUR SUMMER 8:30 AM START 
TIME.   We hope to see you in front of Home Town cafe by 
Nisbet Park on the Loveland bike trail.  Please contact 
Sharon Woodrow if you would like morning confirmation 
we are walking…she is our weather guru. 

Friday Movie Matinee 
Pam Sykes (sykespamela76@gmail.com)     847-710-4016 

 

Movie matinee will meet on Friday June 9th. One to two 
movies will be posted to members for selection the Tuesday 
prior. The movie will be followed by a discuss & munch at a 
nearby restaurant.  See you at the movies !! 

Special Interest Groups 

Arts & Entertainment 
Terry Brotherton (tbrothe917@aol.com)        513-226-1648 

Gloria Sinclair (gksinclair@icloud.com)         607-727-8026 

                                                                                  
Save the Date: Reds game and Lady A Post-Game Concert - 
Saturday, September 9th. Bus transportation to/from the 
game. More details in the July/August newsletter. 

Gardening Group 
Pat Proud (Pat122351@me.com)                     513-492-7034 

 
When the next Gardening group activity is planned, an email 
will be sent out to the group. To be added to the Gardening 
group, please contact Pat Proud. 

Discover Cincinnati 
Kathy Kugler (kuglertennis@aol.com)            812-599-0234 
Lois Borisch (LEBorisch@gmail.com)              513-489-0744 

                                                                                 Cell 513-403-5944                                                                         
 
We plan to go to Carillon Park in Dayton on Friday, June 9 
arriving at 10:15am. We will eat lunch there. We will email 
details to Discover Cincinnati members.  If you are not on 
that list, please contact Kathy Kugler or Lois Borisch for 
details. 

mailto:chadsell@mtdiablo.com
mailto:theartisticquilter@gmail.com
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DONATION FOR THE LOVELAND INTERFAITH 
EFFORT (LIFE) FOOD PANTRY 

One of the Prince of Peace Church missions is supporting 
the Loveland Interfaith Effort (LIFE) Food Pantry.  

 
Donations may be brought to the General Meetings held at 

Prince of Peace Church and  placed in the large wooden 
trunks located near the rear glass doors. 

 

Current items needed: 
 

FOOD: Canned Chicken, Canned Fruit, Mixed Vegetables, 
Canned Carrots, Cereal, Coffee, Flour, Manwich/Sloppy Joe, 
Ramen, Spaghetti 
HOUSEHOLD & PAPER GOODS: Dish Soap, Laundry 
Detergent, Paper Towels 
WEEKEND BAGS: Individually Packed 
Cookies, Oatmeal (packets) 
SENIORS: Ensure/Boost 
 
The Loveland Life Food Pantry website: 
 https://lifefoodpantry.org/ 

Volunteer Opportunities With  
Honor Flight 

 
Scott Kuhr spoke about the Honor Flight at one of our 
General Meetings. Several members asked if there would be 
opportunities to thank our veterans. So listed below are the 
volunteer opportunities.  
 
If you are interested, please email Mary Petersen at 
pmpete@icloud.com and let her know you would like 
to participate. 
 

Honor Flight - Welcoming Home Veterans 
Tuesday, May 23rd at 8:30 pm 
• Greeting the Honor Flight 

Veterans as they arrive home 
from Washington, D.C. at the 
CVG airport 

1 Joan Schmidt 

2 Esther Grubbs 

 Nancy Koebel 

4 Tracy Palcic 

10 Mary Lee Cuzzort 

13 Kris Densmore 

16 Sabina Cook 

17 Pat Ressler 

18 Elaine Sharp 

19 Lois Borisch 

20 Pat Burk 

 Janet Thurman 

22 Eileen Deutch 

24 Judy Albrecht 

 Judy Calvert 

27 Gail Zakem 

29 Barb Martin 

 Debra Werner 

https://lifefoodpantry.org/
mailto:pmpete@icloud.om
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Card Making Workshop—Fundraiser for our charity May We Help 

A Special thanks to all who made the Card Making Day, April 21, a huge success.  $1,000 was collected for 
MAY WE HELP and over 200 cards were sent to Scrapbook.com for their CARDS FOR KINDNESS program. 
 
We thoroughly enjoyed the day. 
Cindy & Taffy 

NEW Members providing Dinner for May We Help Volunteers 

On April 18, 2023 Mary Petersen organized a dinner for May We Help volunteers at their location on 
Wooster Pike. This group included Mary & Pete Petersen, Janet Brooks, Pam Cox, Cindy Gerike, Julie 

McCoy, Linda Pietrantano, Gail St. Pierre, Brian and Karen White. 
 

Thank you for all of the time you spent coordinating and organizing the volunteer opportunity supporting 
MWH. The attendees seemed to really enjoy the meal and were very appreciative. They loved the baked 
potatoes and I heard many positive comments on our spread! It was nice touring the facility and meeting 
the staff and many of the volunteers. Karen you did a very nice job of describing NEW‘s  purpose to all the 
volunteers. Thank you all for stepping up to connect with our charity and for mingling with them so they 

know us and what we are all about.  You gals are the best ❤. Thanks again everyone for making this 
event a success! 
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Donation to 2022-23 Charity:   

This year we presented a check for  $6,000.00 to our charity, 

May We Help. In addition Cindy Gerike and Taffy Clifton led 

two Card Making workshops that raised an additional $1,900 

that went directly to the charity. The donation was presented 

at the May Brunch. Thanks to Ways & Means members Lois 

Bobbert, Gail St. Pierre and Marylu Torrison 

for coordinating events  to raise money for 

our charity!  

Thanks to all members who donated money 

to the charity! 

Here are some photos from the May Brunch on May 9, 2023: 
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North East Welcomers 
P.O. Box 405 

Loveland, OH 45140 
Email: newelcomers@gmail.com 
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N.E.W. Website: www.northeastwelcomers.com 
N.E.W. Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/NEWelcomer/  Opening the Door to  

Fun and  Friendship 

 

 

 

 

   to our newly elected 2023-24 Executive Board and Standing Committee Chairs: 
  
CO-PRESIDENTS Karen White and Barb Rozzo 
1st CO-VP - PROGRAMS Terry Brotherton and Gwen Hrovat  
2nd CO-VP – MEMBERSHIP Maureen Bucher and Chris Terrell 
3rd VP - ACTIVITIES Beth Hueil 
SECRETARY Gloria Sinclair 
TREASURER Carolyn Plette 
ADVISOR Barb Gausmann and Lois Borisch 
DIRECTORY Sally Gollnitz 
HISTORIAN Vicki Morris 
HOSPITALITY Sabina Cook and Linda T. Whitman 
NEWSLETTER Julie McCoy 
PUBLICITY Diane Niemeyer 
SUNSHINE & SHADOWS Cindy Gerike 
WAYS & MEANS Susan Abeln and Tracy Palcic 
WEBSITE and FACEBOOK Judy Calvert and Elaine Sharp 
WELCOME COFFEE Sharon Woodrow and Shirley Schlueter 

http://www.northeastwelcomers.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/NEWelcomer/

